
 

 

Bordeaux, 26 August 2022 

To all delegates 

Latest information prior to the congress 

 

Dear colleagues, 

We are very much looking forward to welcoming you to Bordeaux very soon. Prior to the congress, we would 
like to provide you with some information about your stay.  

 

Arrival and orientation 

You will find on the congress website details about the location of the congress venues as well as useful 
information for your arrival in Bordeaux, from the Saint-Jean train station or from the airport: 
https://ciegl2022.sciencesconf.org/resource/page/id/35 

The “Pôle juridique et judicaire” (“PJJ”) is the Faculty of Law (with its name inscribed above the front door of 
the building). This is where you can pick up your conference badge as well as the programme and the items we 
are providing, including an urban transport ticket valid for the whole week. 

Those who have not yet registered will be able to do so on Monday, as well as on Tuesday or Wednesday 
morning. 

The congress will begin on Monday 29 August at 11 a.m. with an opening ceremony. Mr. Pierre Hurmic, the 
Mayor of Bordeaux, will welcome delegates. Afterwards, we will introduce the congress, presenting the 
rationale for its academic orientation and some reflections on epigraphy in Bordeaux, as well as providing other 
additional practical details about the organization of this CIEGL. We, therefore, hope that as many of you as 
possible will participate in the opening of the congress. 

 

Additional information on the congress venues 

To gain access to the two congress buildings, we will ask you to wear your badge at all times. In addition, at the 
entrance of the "PJJ", the University of Bordeaux has asked us to carry out a bag check. 

Each building is equipped with WIFI. (Details are given both on the paper programme). 

A doctor will be present throughout the congress and will be able to intervene if anyone has a health problem. 

Finally, while the government authorities have not given any instructions on wearing a mask, please be aware 
that the virus is still circulating in France. We strongly recommend that you wear a mask (surgical or rather 
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FFP2) in all enclosed congress spaces, the large lecture amphitheatres and the smaller rooms used for the 
parallel sections, which probably do not benefit from sufficient ventilation. 

 

For speakers who wish to use a Powerpoint presentation, please note that all rooms are equipped with 
computers (PCs) and, for parallel sections, we invite you to contact your section chair(s) for more details. 

 

Several leading academic publishers will be present at the PJJ for the duration of the congress. You will find full 
details here: https://ciegl2022.sciencesconf.org/resource/page/id/29 

 

Finally, while registrations for the receptions on Monday evening and Tuesday evening as well as for the 
excursion to Périgueux are now closed, please be aware that you can still register (until Monday) for other 
excursions: https://ciegl2022.sciencesconf.org/resource/page/id/28 . 

 

We are looking forward to meeting you in person next week. Please accept our warmest best wishes. 

On behalf of the CIEGL 2022 Organizing Committee, 

Pierre Fröhlich       Milagros Navarro Caballero 

President of the Organizing Committee    Vice-President of the Organizing Committee 
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